Securities ana
Exchange
Commission
PHILIPPINES
BAGONG PILIPINAS

28 February 2024

NOTICE OF AWARD

Mr. RENATO A. SANTOS
Consultant

5 Alexander St., Christine Village
Brgy. Dela Paz, Pasig City

Tel No: 0917-8386089

Dear Mr. Santos:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the project “ Highly Technical Consultant for the
Office of Commissioner Karlo S. Bello”is hereby awarded to you in the amount of 7hree Hundred
Ninety Thousand Pesos (Php390,000.00), inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring Entity, but in no case shall
exceed the term of the latter

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature
in the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact
information:

telephone number: (02) 8-818-5330
email address: nmdelasalas@sec.gov.ph

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

KARL(X\g \LI:LO

Authorized\Representative of {i
Head of the Procuring Entity_ .

CONFORME:

MR. RENATO A. SANTOS
Date of receipt:
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